Birthday Celebrations


There is a federal law which requires us to limit foods and beverages that do not meet the nutritional standards that have been set for our young children. As a result, the third grade will not be celebrating each child’s birthday with food and drinks. Instead, we will honor each child on his/her birthday with a special pencil, a bookmark, a certificate, a night without homework, and the “Happy Birthday” song. This will make each child feel special and celebrate their special day!
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